Bushnell CCE Family Links PTO

Meeting Minutes, April 16, 2013

Volunteer of the Month- Tracey Watkins

Updates were given on recent events:

- Noodles & Co fundraiser made \$60.
- Bushnell Book Fair lunch winner of Jet's Pizza was Mrs. Taylors class
- Book Swap was a success at CCE. Would like to plan something similar at BE.

There are a couple boxes of picture books from CCE that may get donated to BE

- March is Reading Month was a success
- Last popcorn day was April 11th
- Held a Half Way to Champs on the Run Celebration day on April 12th
- Classroom winners for March Box Tops was Mrs. Taylor and Camfferman/Pupel
- Mrs. Otten received an iPad for the office with Box Tops money!!!

Upcoming events:

- CCE Skate night is April 17th
- CCE Book Fair April 23rd -26th Buy one get one deal!!!!
- April 25th is Learning Night at CCE
- Mileage club begins soon (when the weather cooperates)
- May 4th is Carnival. Please sign up for volunteer shifts at:

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/805054DABAD2FA13-redarrow

Also need volunteers to provide desserts and 2 liters of soda

Volunteers receive additional tickets for games.

Pre-order forms will be coming home with the kids

• May 6 – 10 is staff appreciation week, working on "stuff" Monday, 4/22 at 11:30 in FL room

Other volunteer opportunities will be available

- Ice cream sales every Wednesday in May
- May 10th Mixer at Rollaway with incoming 6th graders
- White Caps reading night May 17th

Other News:

- Guest speaker Melissa Athmann from Four Health Family Resource Center
- Mrs. Otten will be scheduling a day for 1st graders to tour CCE

Additional ways that you can help our schools:

- Collecting Box Tops Refer to the paperwork that your child received in their Friday folder for details on our new
 collection procedures and contests.
- Collecting My Coke Rewards
- Collecting Campbell's Labels
- Collecting Tyson Labels
- Collecting Kellogg's & Keebler points
- Completing the pink volunteer forms and getting involved.

Learn more about the committee by:

Watching for all Family Links memos and communications in Friday Folders to be in Pink.

Emailing the Family Links committee at familylinks-cce@lowellschools.com

Liking "Bushnell-CCE Family Links PTO" on Facebook.

Visiting us online at: www.wix.com/familylinks/lowell

Next Family Links Meeting Tuesday, May 21stth at 6:30 at CCE